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September 9, 2008 
 
 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 

Circular Letter 08-1538 
 
 

RE: Minnesota Assigned Risk Plan Administrator  
 
 

The Minnesota Department of Commerce has communicated that effective September 15, 
2008, Affinity Insurance Services, Inc., has been appointed as the new Minnesota Assigned 
Risk Plan Administrator. 
 
Although the Minnesota Assigned Risk Plan Administrator is changing, operationally there 
will be no changes, which mean: 
 

• Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Insurers Association, Inc. (MWCIA) will 
continue, as we have been, to process Minnesota Assigned Risk Applications 
manually and electronically  

• RTW, Inc. and Berkley Risk Administrators Company, LLC will continue as the 
servicing carriers  

 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact either Kim Zersen at                      
1-800-471-6767 or by email at kim_zersen@ars.aon.com or Tom Redel at 1-816-391-1102 
or by email at tom_redel@ars.aon.com .    
 

 
 

 
 
 

952.897.1737 PH     ▪     952.897.6495 FX      ▪    www.mwcia.org 
 

mailto:kim_zersen@ars.aon.com
mailto:tom_redel@ars.aon.com

	ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS
	Circular Letter 08-1538
	RE: Minnesota Assigned Risk Plan Administrator 



